
 
 
 

 

                                                                                                                      

 

 

 

 

Camp Australia at Plenty Valley Christian 

College OSH – Program Highlights 

 

At Camp Australia – Plenty Valley Christian 

College OSH, we’ve had a fantastic time 

filled with fun, creativity, and exciting new 

experiences! We introduced a variety of 

new and exciting foods for the children to 

try, making mealtimes something to look 

forward to each day. 

Wednesdays were turned into a special 

treat with the introduction of Children's 

Movie Night, bringing everyone together to 

relax and enjoy a film with friends. 

Our program was packed with hands-on 

activities and many more, including slime-

making, a LEGO competition that sparked 

imagination and teamwork, and plenty of 

outdoor games both on the field and at the 

playground. Most importantly, the children 

had the chance to build new friendships 

and create lasting memories. 

It’s been a wonderful season of fun, 

learning, and connection at OSH! 
 

 

Warmest regards, 

Kane Vellenoweth 

Camp Australia Plenty Valley Christian College OSHC – June 

Newsletter 

End of Term Two 

Dear Families, 

We regret to inform you that due 

to a low number of bookings, the 

Rocketeers Holiday Program at 

Plenty Valley Camp will not be 

running during the upcoming 

school holidays. 

We sincerely apologise for any 

inconvenience this may cause 

and appreciate your 

understanding. 

If you are still in need of care 

during this period, we’re pleased 

to let you know that our program 

at Marymede will be operating 

and has availability. We’d be 

happy to assist you in transferring 

your booking or answering any 

questions you may have. 

Thank you for your continued 

support. 

Warm regards, 

Kane Vellenoweth 

Coordinator at Plenty Valley 

Christian College Camp Australia 

 


